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AGM update

Our fourth AGM since the club merger took place on

Monday 23rd January. Over 70 members attended.

Graham Robb has stepped down from the position of

Club Captain and is succeeded by Jamie Pert, former

Club Vice Captain. We thank Graham for his tremendous

service to the Club, during what has often been

extremely challenging circumstances, and wish him a

very well earned break! 

The position of Club Vice Captain remains vacant.

Should you be interested in this role, please speak to

Jamie Pert in person, or email: captain@rmmgc.co.uk 

All remaining Board members were re-elected.

The Annual AGM Prize Draw Winners

The Annual Prize Draw (the biggie!) was made at the

AGM. Congratulations to this year's winners who are:

1st Prize £500 Craig Traill

2nd Prize £200 Morag Boyd

3rd Prize £150 Joan Middleton

4th Prize £50 Ron Aitken 

It costs just £5 per month to enter the monthly and

annual prize draws. Should you wish to participate,

please reply to this email and someone will get in touch

with you.

Annual Subscription Fee Notices

The annual subscription fees for season 2023/24 were

proposed and approved by members at the AGM.

Invoices will be emailed or posted to all members at the

start of March, with payment due by the end of March

2023. Details of how to submit payment are included on

the subscriptions notices. 

Please check your junk and/or spam email folder if fee

notifications do not appear in your inbox.

Should anyone not receive their subscription notice, or

wish to discuss details of their subscription, please

contact Carol or Steve Lyon at secretary@rmmgc.co.uk

or Debbie Leslie at admin@rmmgc.co.uk

Royal Blackheath Mens Bi-Annual Match

The men's bi-annual match against Royal Blackheath

Golf Club will take place on 23rd - 25th June inclusive at

Royal Blackheath. 

Players will be responsible for paying their own travel,

hotel accommodation and some food and drinks. All golf

and match day meals will be provided by Royal

Blackheath and includes:

Friday 23rd: sandwich lunch and courtesy practice round

Saturday 24th: buffet lunch, four ball matches and dinner

in the Royal Blackheath dining room

Sunday 25th: coffee and bacon rolls, foursomes matches,

lunch and presentation of the King James VI Quaiche to

the winning captain

Should you be interested in participating in this event

please contact Chris Curnin. Tel: 07850 603252

Email: ccurnin@hotmail.com

Club Enhancement Programme

We expect to receive revised tenders from contractors by

the end of this week. Thereafter, the RMMGC Board and

Club Enhancement Team will be able to come to a

decision about the best way forward.

We will, of course, keep members up to date with

developments.

Coffee Morning

The Ladies Section held another very successful coffee

morning on Saturday 4th February which raised the

fantastic sum of £505. 

Grateful thanks to Edna Wallwork and her team of willing

volunteers for their hard graft on the day, to all who

provided delicious goodies for the cake and candy stall

and/or donated raffle prizes, not forgetting members who

supported the event by simply coming along and enjoying

themselves.
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